
Chair Roegner and the honored members of the government oversight and reform 
committee,  
 
My name is Susan Kohl and I am a health care professional in Springfield, Ohio.  I have 
seen my patients regress in their level of function when our facility was shut down due 
to governmental mandates, even though pediatrics are at an extremely low risk for 
COVID death or complications.  Please vote yes on SB22 allowing individuals to do 
their own risk assessment and make their own choice. 
 
Susan Kohl, Physical Therapist 
 


